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In communicating the Board's recommendation to the
Government, Dr . Janet M . Wardlaw, the Chairman, noted that
the Board was particularly impressed by Mr . Bezanson's
extensive international development experience . The Board's
Search Committee appreciated his knowledge of the IDRC's
activities over the years and his genuine enthusiasm for the
IDRC program .
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